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  DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS


                           
                         
TRAFFIC ALERT

Governor’s Island Paving

November 3, 2023
GILFORD - The Gilford Department of Public Works announces paving work on Governor’s Island on Monday, November 6, 2023.  This work will occur from Edgewater Drive (Summit to Shore) and Shore Road (Edgewater Ext aka “Java Hill” to Shore Road Extension), and on Edgewater Drive from Summit to Brook.  This layer of pavement is a drag shim only which will restore the crown and shape of the road first.  A second layer of pavement (1” overlay) will be scheduled on a separate date.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Roads within the work zone will be open with alternating single lanes of travel as feasible and delays should be expected. Partial detours may be required.  Work is all weather dependent.  Please contact the Gilford Department of Public Works (603) 527-4778 with any questions. Thank you for your patience.
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